
  

 

Newsletter  
Week commencing 22nd April 2019 

Dance Competition 

Last week, Miss Bunting and Mrs Angela took a 

group of 12 wonderful girls to a Dance Festival 

at Manor. The girls performed a fantastic 

dance based upon the song “The Greatest 

Showman” and were celebrated for their use 

of space, gymnastics and musical 

interpretation. Miss Bunting and Mrs Angela 

also treated the girls to a glittery make-over which the girls were all very grateful and 

appreciative of. 

Multiskills 

Last Tuesday,  F2 went to a multiskills event and did 

exceptionally well, coming in 2nd place! Mrs. Evans and Mr. 

Dugdale were very proud. 

Happy Easter 
All the staff and pupils of Sutton Road Primary wish you all an 

EGGCELLENT Easter! 
 

Don’t eat too many Easter Eggs! 
 

Remember we start back at school on 
Tuesday 23rd April 2019 

 
School is closed on Monday 22nd April as this is Easter Monday. 



  

 

 Lost Property 

Don’t forget to look in our lost property 

for any missing items of uniform. 

We have quite a lot at the moment! 

Please remember to label all items of 

your child’s uniform, including PE Kits 

and out door coats. 

Y2 CRIMEAN WAR SOLDIER DIARY 

We have been learning about the exploits of Florence Nightingale and 

have looked at the terrible conditions at Scutari hospital. We tried 

to use emotions to consider what the soldiers in the war felt and 

what happened to them once they came under Florence's care. See 

more details here: http://bit.ly/2OzEYXN  

Mr Dugdale’s Sports Fact 
of the Week 

Taking part in sport improves 
muscular strength and 

endurance. Exercises challenge 

your muscular system, resulting in 
bigger, stronger muscles. 

Mothers Day Thank You  -  F2 

Thank you to all of the family members who attended our Mother's Day afternoon tea.  The children worked hard 

all week to bake scones, shortbread biscuits, cheese twists and cucumber 

sandwiches along with making their lovely cards. I think you will all agree it was a 

lovely afternoon for both the children and the adults. This was reflected in the 

lovely comments and feedback we had from the adults who attended; "Was a lovely 

event, really special gesture", "Organisation was fab, teachers put in a lot of effort 

and so did the children", "Enjoyed by all", "A very enjoyable Mother's Day treat and 

so well organised". 

Thankyou,  

F2 Team 

Swimming Kit Donations 

We desperately need items of spare 
swimming kit. 

We are extremely short of: 

Towels 

Girls Swimsuits 

Boys Trunks 

So, if you have any spares that you no 

longer need, please could you donate 
them to school? 

Thank You 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Wakeland’s Computing/

App Tip of the Week 

‘Teach Your Monster to 

Read’ is the ground breaking 

game that makes learning to 

read fun: 

• Covers everything from letters and sounds to reading full sentences. 

• Designed in collaboration with leading academics. 

• Complements all synthetic phonics programmes used in schools. 

• Computer version is 100% free. 

Access from www.teachyourmonstertoread.com and sign up for free.  Alternatively download from 

the App Store (may be chargeable) or Google Play (currently free). 

 

Bank 
Holiday 
Monday 

 

School 
Closed 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019   - First Day Back at school 

Monday 22nd April 2019   - Bank Holiday  - School closed 

Tuesday 30th April 2019   -    1AS/1EB Library Visits 

Thursday 2nd May 2019   - School Closed  -  Polling Day 

Thursday 3rd May 2019   - Quiddich 

Monday 6th May 2019    - Bank Holiday—School closed 

Tuesday 7th May 2019    -    2JW/1CA Library Visits 

Tuesday 7th May 2019    - EYFS Numbers Day 

Tuesday 14th May 2019   -    2NG/2MB Library Visits 

Monday 27th May 2019   - First Day of May Half Term Holidays 

Monday 3rd June 2019    - First Day back at school 

Monday 17th June to Thursday 20th June 2019  Bamburgh Residential 

Saturday 29th June 2019   - Summer Fayre 

Thursday 25th July 2019   - First Day of Summer break 

Friday 30th August 2019   - INSET Day  -  School closed 

Monday 2nd September 2019   - First Day back at school 

Monday 21st October 2019   - First Day of October Half Term Holidays 

Monday 4th November 2019   - First Day back at school 

Able Writers Day 

Last week, Miss Bunting took a group of Year 3 pupils to Asquith Primary School for a 

writers workshop with the author Harriet Goodwin. Harriet worked with the children 

in order to make their story openings much more exciting. At the beginning of the 

writing session, Myanie (3AB) started her story with “One beautiful, sunny day…” and 

by the end of the writing session, Myanie’s story started with “I can’t believe it, I’ve 

won the race!” I’m sure you’ll agree, that the 2nd opening was much more exciting! 

The children thoroughly enjoyed it and were fantastically behaved all day. Well done 

Myanie, Lena and Leon (3AB) and Pheobe, Esme and George (3AD). 

Take Five at School  -  Stand Strong Breathe 

Our school is now taking part in the Take Five programme. 

Take Five helps everyone stay calm and grow more capable every day, and 

helps forestall young people becoming ‘at risk’ or ‘in trouble’. It builds 

strength, capacity, and everyday resilience.  

Take Five is a resilience and capacity building skill set based on breathing, 

grounding and awareness. 

Ask your child for more info! 


